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16. HIGH STREET. 
 
The Parish Clerk has been in contact with David Ousby, The Delivery and Innovation 
Manager at South Cambs District Council, regarding progress on the High Street. 
The project is being moved forward and it is hoped that by the end of November 
2018 / early December 2018 there may be some proposed scheme layouts for a pre-
application submission. South Cambs District Council are working with the Greater 
Cambridge Partnership to understand how their involvement can enable the 
development of the scheme. South Cambs District Council and The Greater 
Cambridge Partnership are working together to develop a scope for the viability of 
the development. Skanska have been appointed to undertake a high-level 
assessment of the High Way issues surrounding the development. This report is due 
towards the end of November 2018. South Cambs District Council will continue to 
keep the Parish Clerk informed when there are further developments. 
 
 
It is 
RECOMMENED that the report be received. 
 
 


